
April 25, 2006

Chairperson and Members of the Regular Meeting of 
Parks, Recreation and Community May 2, 2006
Resources Advisory Commission

TENNIS COURT POLICY REVISION

Recommendation

Staff recommends that Commission approve revision of the Tennis Court Policy to ensure that 
two courts remain open for public use weekdays prior to 5:00PM; and, three courts remain open 
for public use weekdays after 5:00PM and all-day on the weekends.  

Staff further recommends that the resident reservation policy be amended to limit residents to one 
court reservation per day.   

Background

The Department of Community Resources has received several resident complaints regarding 
lack of time available on Community Center Tennis Courts.  The courts have been monopolized 
by private instructors, as well as City class contractors.  Instructors have been utilizing multiple 
courts simultaneously for class instruction, limiting courts available courts to the general public.  
The policy (Attachment A) has been revised to accommodate public demand and ensure that a 
minimum number of courts are available at any given time.  

Without a limit on reservations, a single resident may currently reserve multiple courts 
simultaneously.    

Attachments:

A. Community Center Tennis Court policy  

Respectfully submitted,

Lisa Lynn
Community Resources Director 
   


